
               
           

 
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
  Notice is hereby given to all concerned that an Environmental Public Hearing 

in connection with construction of Champhai - Zokhawthar Road, Champhai District, 

Mizoram to be undertaken by Public Works Department (PWD), Govt. of Mizoram under the 

World Bank assisted Mizoram State Road Project Phase-II will be held at Mangkhaia Hall, 

Zotlang, Champhai, Mizoram on 17th January 2014 at 11: 00 AM 

 

  All interested persons may send their comments to the undersigned and also 

participate in the Public Hearing. 

 

  The Executive Summary of the Project and draft EIA Reports are available for 

inspection at the following offices and at www.mizenvis.nic.in 

 

1. Deputy Commissioner, Champhai District, Champhai, Mizoram 

2. District Industries Center, Champhai District, Champhai, Mizoram 

3. Regional Office of the Ministry of Environment & Forests, Shillong, Meghalaya 

4. Office of the Chief Engineer (Roads), PIU, Public Works Department (PWD), Govt. 

of Mizoram, Tuikhuahtlang, Aizawl 

5. Mizoram State Pollution Control Board, ‘Silver House’, Tuikhuahtlang, Aizawl 

 

 

 

         Sd/- C.LALDUHAWMA 
            Member Secretary, 

        Mizoram State Pollution Control Board 
      

Memo No. H.88088/Poltn/9 (220)/13-MPCB/        :     Dated Aizawl, the 16th December 2013 

Copy to: 
1. Deputy Commissioner, Champhai District, Champhai, Mizoram 

2. District Industries Center, Champhai District, Champhai, Mizoram 

3. Regional Office of the Ministry of Environment & Forests, Shillong, 

Meghalaya 

4. Office of the Chief Engineer (Roads), PIU, Public Works Department (PWD), 

Govt. of Mizoram, Tuikhuahtlang, Aizawl 
 

 
 
 
 

          (C.LALDUHAWMA) 
            Member Secretary, 

        Mizoram State Pollution Control Board. 


